
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 27th May 2022  
 
 
 
 

Jurassic World at Lower Farm 
 
We have developed our 'Jurassic World' 
area in the playground. The children 
have played beautifully, with lots of im-
aginative role play! 
 
If any families have any old dinosaur-
related toys they no 
longer need, please let 
the school know and 
help us grow our          
dinosaur friends.  
Thank you for your 
support! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

 Half Term: Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 

 Wednesday 6th July: School Induction Day 

 Saturday 9th July: Sports Day/Summer Fayre 

 Monday 18th July: Reports Sent Home 

 Tuesday 19th July: Optional Parents Evening 15:30 - 16:30 

 Thursday 21st July: School Finishes at 13:30 for summer holidays                                                               

Congratulations to everyone for another amazing 
half term. Wishing you all a lovely half term 
break and we hope you enjoy the Jubilee 
celebrations. 

 

 

 

 

Well done to those who have particularly stood 
out for displaying our school values this week. 

 

 
 
Beech Class:   
Albert   Achievement 
Harper  Care 
 
 

Cherry Class: 
Peter   Integrity 
Cole   Resilience 
 

Elder Class:  
William  Achievement and Resilience 
Alexander  Resilience and integrity 
 
Attendance:                                                  
For week beginning 23rd May:                               
Beech 98.6%                                                                     
Cherry    96.7%                                                                  
Elder  96.5% 

Congratulations  Beech class with an 
attendance of 98.6%. It would be great to 
see who will be on top next week.    
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New Intake September 2022 
 
 
 

New Reception Transition Day Plans 
 

We wanted to confirm our arrangements for Reception transition in July. Children will be 
coming into school on Wednesday 6th July 2022 from 9.15am - 11.15am.  
 

For the first hour (9.15 - 10.15) we invite parents/carers to stay with their child and their 
new teachers. This is a chance to explore the provision together and ask the teaching staff 
any questions you may have. From 10.15 until 11.15 we would ask that you leave your 
child in the class with the teaching staff and spend some time in the hall with Mr How who 
will talk with you about the school, how the day works, uniform and any other information 
you need to be aware of. This will give teaching staff a chance to begin getting to know 
your child. There is only one transition date and no stay and play on the 8th July. This was a 
previous date that was accidentally printed. We will be visiting Nursery settings in July to 
gain a greater understanding of your child and spend some time getting to know their likes 
and dislikes. We will then arrange a home visit with parents/carers for the week beginning 
5th September where you will be able to share 1:1 information about your child with the 
class teacher and they will have a chance to get to know your child in their most 
comfortable place.  
 
If you have any questions or things you would like to discuss ahead of these dates please 
contact the school office and Mrs Dale, EYFS Lead, will get back to you.  

 
 

New Nursery Transition Day Plans 
 

We are inviting our September intake of Nursery children to come and spend some time 
with the nursery teachers on Wednesday 6th July 2022 from 1.30 - 2.30pm.  
 

This will be a chance to see the provision, explore the classroom and outdoor area and ask 
any questions you may have. Nursery staff will be visiting current settings in July to see 
your child and find out their likes and dislikes. The teachers will then arrange a home visit 
with parents/carers during the week beginning 5th September where you will be able to 
share 1:1 information about your child with the teachers and they will have a chance to get 
to know your child in their most comfortable place.  
 

If you have any questions or things you would like to discuss ahead of these dates please 
contact the school office and Mrs Dale, EYFS Lead/nursery teacher, will get back to you. 
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 Beech Class  

This week children in Beech class have been learning about the Queens jubilee. We wrote letters 
and cards to the Queen to thank her for everything she has done in her 70 years as Queen. We 
also made bunting and flags with the Union Jack and learnt about why this flag is important. We 
are excited to celebrate together on Friday too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class  

This week some children from Cherry class 
and Elder class took part in a Rugby training 
at Nuneaton Borough Rugby. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the experience and had 
a great time!  

 

 

Elder Class 

In Elder class this week the children have been enjoying watching their allotment grow, they've 
been looking after it by watering it too. We've talked about being mindful while looking after our 
plants as this has been a way of relaxing throughout our SATs this week. 
We just want to congratulate our year 2 children for working so hard in their SATs and being the 
best that they can be, we are so proud of you all. 
 

 



 


